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Congratulations Pingelly Transport 
Congratulations to Pingelly Transport on being named a 2022 finalist of the Wheatbelt    
Business Excellence Awards. The Wheatbelt Business Excellence Awards celebrate              
outstanding achievement by businesses in the region and Pingelly Transport has been       
selected as one of thirty-five finalists in the running to win the major prize. The winner will 
announced Saturday 22 October 2022 at the Cummins 
Theatre in Merredin.        

The Shire of Pingelly would like to wish Pingelly Transport 
the very best and good luck. 

A DrumMUSTER will be taking place on Wednesday 21 September at the 
Shire Depot from 9am. Bookings are essential. Please call the Shire Office 
to book or for further information.  

DrumMUSTER 

Fundraising Opportunity 
The Shire of Pingelly is seeking expressions of interest from local community groups for a 
licence plate fundraiser. The Department of Transport has released reverse plates for     
Pingelly and is seeking a community group to take on the sale of such plates, for example 
these plates will read 00PN. The distribution of these plates are only available to be        
purchased through the sale of a community group and are not available for purchase 
through the Shire Office. If you would like to know more about this fundraising opportunity 
please contact admin at the Shire of Pingelly. 

The Shire of Pingelly would like to advise the community that the Shire Office will be closed 
22 September for the public holiday to mourn the passing of the Queen and 26 September 
due to the Queens Birthday public Holiday. The Shire Office will be open as normal on the 
other days.  

Upcoming Office Closures 

Over the next few weeks, the Shire of Pingelly has begun 
the restorations of the main street bins. The bins have 
been repainted and have begun the process of being dec-
orated in decals to reflect the shop next to which it is situ-
ated. The revamping of the bins brings artwork to the 
main street with local artist Claire Eva from Art by Claire 
Buckley producing the fabulous drawings.  

The bins will all be completed by the 20 September in 
time for the Tidy Towns Judges visit to Pingelly. 

Street Bin Refresh 


